
Upper Peninsula of Michigan Wolf Survey 
 
 

Question:  In October of 2020, the U.S. Fish & Wildlife removed the Grey Wolf from the Endangered Species List in the lower 48 
States. Turning the management of the Grey Wolf over to the states and will be effective on January 4, 2021. 

 

 

1)  Should the Michigan DNR manage the Grey Wolf population by having controlled hunting and trapping season?  2,141 

answers. 

 

Yes 

2,072 votes 

96.8% 

 

No 

69 votes 

3.2% 

 

 

 

 

2) What do you feel the Grey Wolf population should be?  2,033 answers 

 

200 

1,632 votes 

80.3% 

 

300 

256 votes 

12.6% 

 

400 

145 votes 

7. 

 


